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Jeanann Dawson

From: Auer Electric <auer.electric@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 11:12 AM
To: Central Permitting
Subject: Inspection Added to Permit

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Good Morning, 
 
Can you please add a Service Panel Changeout Inspection for Permit # ERES2211-0042 (87 Prince Place Drive). Duke 
Energy Disconnect W/O 100004779943 and Reconnect W/O # 100004779947. This is part of a Generator Install. I need 
to have this Inspection scheduled for January 9. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Sandy Auer 
Auer Electric, LLC 
919 753-3929 
 


